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24th October, 1929.

Dear Mr. Cocks,

Reverting to your letter of the 5th and mine of
the 17th instant regerding the new liotor Tanke ?Eﬁﬁaﬂﬂ@f“.

I think it well to let you know that two Senior Surveyors

from this Office took the opportunity of visiting the vessel
on the 19th instant while she lay afloat in the River Thames.
» | bike was loaded with oil at the time, s¢ that no
inﬁern&l examination could be made, but from a general

inspection of the ship so far as practicable the workmanshi

appeared to be sound and good, and the surveyors were quite
aatisfied.

Also it was steted by the Captein that the engines
had worked quite well, and thet there had been nc stoppsge

during the run from Batoum to London.

A8 you say thet this is the first Ocean-going
Tanker built in Russie, I am plessed to be able to congratul

rning out such a good job.




